
Freedom of information request NCC-027480-17 
 
Thank you for your request for the following information:  
 
I was wondering whether it is possible for you to send me the school admissions data for September 
2010, more specifically the number of places available in each primary school and secondary school 
in the Broxtowe district, and if available how many pupils each school actually admitted and the 
number of places oversubscribed for each school. 
 
Our response 
 
Please find attached Pdf document please note that the data is several years old and the school 
names may have changed. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request was dealt with and wish to make a complaint, please 
write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, 
NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the above reference number 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Resources Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72323 
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